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Your Jackrabbit Account 
If you have not set up your Jackrabbit account, please do so as we use it 

to keep track of your account and to communicate with you. We have sent 

you an email to the address you provided when you registered containing 

login instructions. If you did not get an email please see Cheyenne.  

 

Payments 
Monthly payments are due on the first of each month. If a payment is not 

received by the fifth of the month, a $10 late fee will be added to your 

account. You may pay by check, cash, or credit card. Cheyenne can take 

credit card payments in the studio via the Square app. If no one is at the 

desk to accept your payment in the studio, please put it in the black box in 

an envelope with your name and a description of the payment written on 

the outside.  

 

Email 
Platinum Dance sends out emails throughout the year concerning 

costumes, classes, competitions, and various other studio events. If you 

are not receiving emails, please see Cheyenne ASAP.  

 

Shoes 
If you missed our shoe sale in August and your dancer still needs shoes, 

please see Cheyenne as she can either fit your dancer for shoes or refer 

you to Second Skin Dance Wear Shop in Marquette.  

 

Bring a Friend to Dance Week 2019 
Bring a Friend to Dance Week will be held from Monday, September 30th 

through Friday, October 4th this year. Dancers are welcome to bring one 

friend to each of their classes during this week!  

 

Coffee Fundraiser 
Platinum Dance Studio will be doing a coffee fundraiser, The Ultimate 

Coffee Collection, again this year. This fundraiser is completely optional. 

Your child will receive information on the fundraiser during the second 

week of September. If your child is absent or does not receive the 

information, please contact Cheyenne. The fundraiser will run from 

September 9th through November 1st. All order forms and payment are 

due by November 1st. It is estimated that orders will be in by November 

21st. All profits made by you will be applied directly to your account to 

cover the costs of tuition, costumes, or other outstanding fees.  

 

 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Sept. 9th- Nov. 1st: The 
Ultimate Coffee Collection 
Fundraiser  
 
Sept. 30th- Oct. 4th: Bring a 
Friend to Dance Week 
 
Oct. 20th 8:00-1:00:  
Citrus Bowl Dancers 
Pancake Breakfast at the 
Wakefield VFW  
 
Oct. 25th: Deadline for all 
warmup jacket and 
hoodie orders  
 
Oct. 28th- Nov. 1st: Our 
Second Annual Halloween 
Costume Contest!!!   
 
June 19th & 20th: Platinum 
Dance Studio’s Second 
Annual Spring Recital 

 



September/October 2019 

Jackets & Sweatshirts  

I’m sure many of you have seen our girls wearing their GlitterStarz warmup jackets and hoodies designed 

for Platinum. Now is a great time to order yourself or your dancer a new warmup! They are available in 

all sizes. If you are interested in purchasing a warmup jacket or hoodie, please see Cheyenne to have your 

child measured and place your order. This will be our only order before the holidays, so please see 

Cheyenne to order and submit payment by no later than Friday, October 18th.  If payment for 

hoodies and jackets is not received by October 18th your item(s) will not be ordered. 

Here are the prices for our warmup jackets and hoodies: 

Basic Jacket: Full back (Platinum Dance logo) in rhinestones and rhinestone zipper.               $92.00  

Full Custom Jacket: Full back logo, personalization (left chest), crown logo (right chest), and rhinestone 

zipper.                                                                                                                                            $112.00  

Hoodie: Black hoodie with a full front logo all in rhinestones.                                                    $65.00  

Costumes 
Throughout the first two weeks of October, the instructors will be showing their classes costumes and 

choosing their recital picks. We ask that parents come in during the week of October 14th through the 18th 

to view the dancers’ first and second choices and give final approval of a costume.   

 

Citrus Bowl Dancers Pancake Breakfast 
Some of our very own Platinum Dancers have qualified to perform during the halftime show of the 2020 

Citrus Bowl in Orlando Florida! They will be holding a pancake breakfast fundraiser at the Wakefield 

VFW on Sunday, October 20th from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Any support is much appreciated! 

 

Platinum Dance Studio’s Second Annual Halloween Costume Contest!!!  
Platinum will be hosting a super spooky costume contest this Halloween! Dancers are welcome to wear 

their Halloween costumes on the week of October 28th- November 1st. We will be picking winners in the 

categories of cutest costume, spookiest costume, and most creative costume! The winners will be 

announced on Facebook on Saturday, November 2nd!  

Additional note: Our instructors will be handing out Halloween candy throughout this week. If your 

child has any food allergies that you did not specify on your registration form, please inform us!!!  

 

Bad Weather/Holidays  
Although we are crossing our fingers that there will be no snow days in September or October, please 

note that classes will be cancelled if Bessemer schools cancel due to inclement weather. We will post 

cancellations on Facebook as well as send out email notification via Jack Rabbit. The studio will also 

follow the holiday schedule of Bessemer schools.  

 

 

 


